
 

 

 

 

When:  

Westbury: Friday 02.03.18 

Where: ICT Room 

Time: 9:00am – 10:00am 

 

Focus: Maths Calculation Policy 

 

The Year Group Leader from Year 2, Miss Araguz, will be leading a session to 

explain and inform parents about the maths strategies and methods that are 

used in Year 2. There will be an opportunity to practise these methods during 

this session as well as a time dedicated to answer other questions you may have 

about the calculation policy. 

 

Parents will also receive a hard copy of the policy to take away with them but 

please note that the calculation policy is also available to view online on the 

school website before or after the meeting. 

 

Please wait outside the main entrance, after the children have gone into school 

for the day, and Miss Araguz will come to collect you. 

 

We hope to see you there, 

Miss Araguz 

 


